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Looking Forward to September

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District, |
want to acknowledge all the hard work and commitment of students, staff, and families as this
most unusual 2019-20 school year comes to an end.

There have undoubtedly been challenges, but there have also been some extraordinary success
stories and organizational growth over the past three months. We have all been learning to
operate in very different ways which, from an educational perspective, can only lead to more
innovative teaching and learning in the future.

We hope to see all students back in classrooms, engaged in face-to-face learning with teachers in
September. And while we can't predict that with absolute certainty, we are working very hard to
achieve as much ‘normalcy’ as possible in the new school year.

As we close out this year, allow me this opportunity, on behalf of the Board of Trustees, to
congratulate the Class of 2020. We acknowledge your achievement and resilience, and wish you
the very best in your future endeavours. | also take this opportunity to thank our school
administrators, teachers, and District staff for your dedication to students under some very trying
circumstances. To our students and families, | thank those of you who embraced this challenge
and did your level best to continue the learning journey. We understand and appreciate that it was
not always easy.

| wish you all a wonderful stress-free summer. Take care, and be safe. We look forward to seeing
you all in September.

Sincerely,
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